Village of Salado

Zoning Board of Adjustments
Meeting Minutes
Friday, March 12, 2010 @ 8:30AM
Municipal Building

Members Present: Rod Russell, Hans Fields, Bill Shepperd, Don Ellis, Mary Hanik

Members Absent: Rob Petro, Bob Howerton

Others Present: Dianna Zulauf — Village Secretary, Paul Crown

Meeting was called to order by Don Ellis at 8:37AM

1. Variance Request to International Plumbing Code Requiring a Water Fountain at 110 N.
Main Street
There were no comments received by the Village from citizens on this issue. Mr. Crown
informed the Board that he will be giving away free bottled water and requested that he not
be required to install a water fountain as required by the Plumbing Code.
Motion was made by Bill Shepperd to grant Mr. Crown's request and not require the
installation of a water fountain at 110 N. Main Street. Motion was seconded by Rod Russell;
motion carried unanimously.

Meeting Adjourned at 8:40AM.

Respectfully submitted,

ianna Zulauf

Village Secretary




